
Start the big holiday

With the end of the school year, the long -awaited period of children begins - the
summer vacation.  In order for this period to be unpleasant events, the police address
parents and legal guardians a series of children's safety recommendations. call the
unique emergency number 112.

If you go to crowded places (parks, shopping centers, events), permanently supervise
children and set an accidental meeting point. wander. in the digital environment.
Supervise. You! When you travel by bicycle, avoid crowded areas and main arteries
with high traffic! Nationally congratulated all the students for the results obtained in
the school year and wishes them an interesting, creative, active, full of emotions and
positive experiences. And most importantly - a safe holiday!
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